


The City will award contracts to complete the work by early July 2019, and work will 

begin in July 2019. A wildlife monitor will be retained for all field work. 

The City is applying to obtain a research licence from the Nunavut Research Institute for 

this work. Should you have any questions or concerns about this program, please contact 

the City's designated contact Erica Bonhomme of Nunami Stantec Limited: 867-920-

2882. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter. 
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-c/
Cameron DeLon� A-Director of Public Works and Engineering 
City of Iqaluit 

Cc. Matthew Hamp, Director of Public Works and Engineering 
City of Iqaluit 

Cc. Gregory Hawke, Josip Deronja (Colliers Project Leaders) 
Erica Bonhomme (Nunami Stantec) 


